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Celella, Jessica

From: Owczarski, Jim
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 8:21 AM
To: Celella, Jessica
Subject: FW: Automatic reply: Vehicle ordinance

For the file. 
 
Jim 
 
 
Jim Owczarski, CMC 
City Clerk 
(414)-286-2998 
http://milwaukee.legistar.com 

 
 
From: Raden, Chad  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 7:33 AM 
To: Owczarski, Jim 
Cc: Pfaff, Richard; Grill, Rebecca 
Subject: RE: Automatic reply: Vehicle ordinance 
 
I have reviewed the ordinance and currently have no objections to the language. There has been discussion with myself 
and Rebecca on how the increase of applications will affect the work product . I believe my unit will be able to handle 
the increased work load since we are no longer handling the inspection process. I won’t know how this will affect us in 
the future until we start to see the increased work load. 
 
Chad Raden 
Police Sergeant 
Milwaukee Police Department 
License Investigation Unit 
(414)935-7455 craden@milwaukee.gov   
 
 
From: Owczarski, Jim  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 10:58 AM 
To: Raden, Chad 
Cc: Pfaff, Richard; Grill, Rebecca 
Subject: FW: Automatic reply: Vehicle ordinance 
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Morning, 
 
With Rebecca out until next week, could you please make certain that both Richard 
and I see any comments you might have regarding the ordinance Rebecca 
forwarded to you? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jim 
 
 
Jim Owczarski, CMC 
City Clerk 
(414)-286-2998 
http://milwaukee.legistar.com 

 
 
From: Grill, Rebecca  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 11:37 AM 
To: Owczarski, Jim 
Subject: Fwd: Automatic reply: Vehicle ordinance 
 
FYI 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Raden, Chad" <CRADEN@milwaukee.gov> 
Date: June 13, 2014 at 11:35:51 AM CDT 
To: "Grill, Rebecca" <rgrill@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Automatic reply: Vehicle ordinance 

I will be out of the office starting Friday, June 13, 2014 and will be returning on Tuesday, 17, 2014. If you need assistance 
please call 935-7430. 


